
Notice of Budget Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the budget for Scott-Morgan School
District #2 will be placed on public display beginning August 13, 2024
in the Central Office located at 100 West Rockwood Street, Bluffs,
Illinois. The budget may also be viewed on the school district’s website
at www.bluffs-school.com.

Further the Board of Education will conduct a public hearing on
the 2024-2025 budget at 6:45 pm on September 9, 2024 in the school
gymnasium.

Terry Kunkel, Secretary
Scott-Morgan School District #2
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